
Year 3 news  10th January 2020 

Happy New Year and welcome back. Year 3 have come back ready to 

learn about our new theme ‘Rotten Romans’. 

We have enjoyed our theme day, where we dressed as Romans. We enjoyed 

a range of activities. We learnt Latin, and we had to respond to the 

commands as we marched as a Roman army! We also created our own 

Roman soldier, playing roman curling and also had a Maths lesson on the 

Roman numerals. We had great fun, especially when we had to experience 

the bossy centurions!  

 

 

 

 

 

In Maths we have started to look more at multiplication and division, 

comparing statements and related calculations, making sure each side of an 

equation is equal.  

In English we have started our narrative story unit, looking at a DumSpiro text, 

he was a Roman messenger who had to deliver a message to the barbarians 

but he had an adventurous journey! 

In Science we have started our forces and magnets unit, where we shared 

what we know and what we want to know about forces and magnets. We 

have very intuitive minds! 

In History we have looked at creating questions to ask based on historical 

information we have read about the Romans, we came up with some 

interesting questions. 

In Geography we have been developing our atlas skills as we identified the 

northern and southern hemispheres along with the equator and identify the 

UK and Rome on a map. 

What we are learning next 

We will continue to plan and innovate our narrative text in English, innovating 

each paragraph and adding better vocabulary to enhance the text. 

In Maths we will continue to look at multiplication and the formal written 

method for multiplying numbers together. 


